
October 2021 
TRICK OR TREAT ON HALLOWEEN  

Halloween is Sunday, October 31, 2021- Trick or Treat Hours 

will be from 5 pm to 8 pm that evening. General guidelines 

include carrying a flashlight with you, only going to houses 

where the front lights are on or someone is outside to greet you, 

stay with your group of 

friends or family members, 

use the sidewalks wherever 

possible, and wait until you 

return home to eat any 

candy.  

Have fun and stay safe!! 

 

TRICK OR TREAT SO 

OTHERS CAN EAT 

The Dane Dandy Doers 4-H will be 

collecting personal care items, canned 

goods, and non-perishable food items for 

the Lodi Food Pantry on Saturday, 

October 30, 2021. Pick up begins at 8 am, 

please place your donation by your front 

door, and the Club members will pick it 

up, or you can drop your donation off at 

the Dane Kwik Mart.  

 

 

PAST DUE BALANCES ON WATER SEWER BILLS 

Past Due Balances on Water & Sewer 

bills will be added to the property tax bill 

on November 1, 2021. This transaction 

also carries a 10% penalty. Pay your past 

due balance as soon as possible to avoid 

the transfer of debt. Call the Clerk’s 

Office if you have any questions.  

 

LEAVES! GRASS! OR 

SNOW!  

The Village Ordinances 

prohibit anyone from 

blowing or placing leaves, 

grass, or snow in the road 

or along the curb. The 

debris can cause the 

stormwater basins to become plugged and not drain properly. 

Please do your part to keep the storm drains clear.  

 

DANE COUNTY LIBRARY BOOKMOBILE 

The bookmobile comes 

to the Village of Dane 

parking lot every 

Monday night at 5 pm. 

Everyone is welcome to 

use the bookmobile. 

Reading in Fundamental!  

 

FIRE HYDRANT FLUSHING IN OCTOBER AND 

NOVEMBER 

All fire hydrants in the village will be 

flushed during October and November. 

This process is part of fire hydrant 

maintenance. Discoloration of water or 

air in the water lines can happen after 

the flushing occurs. Please allow the 

water to run for a brief period to 

alleviate either issue. You may notice a 

change in water pressure while hydrants 

are flushed. The water pressure should return to normal once 

flushing is complete in your area.  

 

BRANCH AND LIMB COLLECTION  

Branch and Limb collection is 

scheduled for the second Tuesday in  

October and November. No branch 

and limbs will be collected in 

December. Any limbs planned for 

collection should be on the curb by 

7am on the scheduled pick-up day.  

Guidelines are posted on the village 

website if you need more information 

on placing limbs on the curb for 

collection.  

 

 

THANK YOU TO ALL WHO 

PARTICIPATED 

Our First Annual Fine Arts, Crafts, 

and Plant Sale was a major success. 

Many thanks to all those who 

participated as vendors and to those 

who came to shop and support the 

event. Donations were raised in the 

amount of $370.37 for the Dane 

Fire Department. Plans are underway for another event in the 

Spring!  

 

 

And the Lake Melvin Yacht Club had 

a wonderful Oktoberfest Celebration. 

The event coordinators are incredibly 

grateful for the many donations, raffle 

sales, food, and beverages purchased 

during their event. Neighbors helping 

neighbors makes our village special.  

 

Pumpkins, hot apple cider, warm sweaters, 

fluffy scarves, boots… these are all things we 

have to look forward to in the coming weeks. 

Happy October!  
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